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22 October 2019 

 

Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
320 Pitt Street, 
Sydney, NSW 2000. 
 
 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I am writing this letter on behalf of AMP Capital in response to the SSD_10154 for Qantas’ 
proposed new Flight Training Centre currently under assessment by the Department of Planning, 
Industry and Environment (“Department”). 

 

We are presently of the view that all matters outlined in our written submissions dated 3 July 2019 
with the Department have been appropriately addressed. Ongoing discussions are planned to 
occur between AMP Capital and Qantas in relation to site integration opportunities, these 
discussions do not appear to have any significant impact on the developments as they are 
currently proposed. We consider the matters previously raised by us to be suitably resolved at 
this point in time (including the visual impact from car park facade and building signage). 

 

Reiterating the above, this letter serves as evidence of our support for application SSD_10154. 
We request the Department consider our position on these issues as part of its assessment of 
the SSD application. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

_______________________________________ 

Conor Doyle | Investment Manager | AMP Capital 

+61 449 542 430 | conor.doyle@ampcapital.com 
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